
 
 

Mrs. Williams  
came to the Kashmere Multi-Service Center 

to get assistance regarding her Medicare 

deductibles. Care Connection ADRC’s staff was able 

to provide her thorough assistance in the application 

of state benefits, such as Extra Help and Medicare 

Savings Program. Mrs. Williams, later stated that she 

had received the approval in the mail for her Extra 

Help application and wanted to thank us for 

our assistance in helping her with  

the application. 

Sarah Williams


